
 

 
 
 
 
 

12th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Virtual Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Monday 7th February 2022 
 
A warm welcome to our first ‘Virtual Year 11 Parents’ Evening’. Due to the global COVID-19 
pandemic, we feel that a virtual parents’ evening is the most effective and safest way to hold this 
event.  
 
Our parents’ evening will take place using video appointments. I hope that you will find these 
extremely valuable in supporting your daughter’s progress at this important time.  This is an 
opportunity to discuss your daughter’s mock results and ways to move her progress forward. 
 
To book your appointments with your daughter’s subject teachers, please use the link below: 
 
https://wrhs1118.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
You will need to have made your appointments by Monday 31st January.  If you require help in 
making your appointments, please call 0161 861 9727. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at this virtual event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr M Lea 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://wrhs1118.schoolcloud.co.uk/

